
BUTTE IN-HOME SUPPORTIVE SERVICES ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Minutes of April 27, 2007

Members Present:  David Brown, Chair; Rosie Grinnell; Sarah Okumbe; Doris Laughlin; Dan Grover; Mark Gordon; Pamela Perry, Joan Lively for Patty Smith.  

Public/agency representatives present:    Domenic Console, Linda Huffmon.
Staff:  Pamela Hospers.
Welcome and introductions:  David called the meeting to order at 10:30.  Self introductions were made with Pamela Perry as a newly appointed committee member.  A sign in sheet was passed around.
Minutes of January 22, 2007:  Joan added that she attended the January meeting, with that addition, the minutes were approved after Joan made the motion and Doris seconded.
Update on Health Benefits Committee:  Pam H advised that Mark, Doris and Pam P had meet with the Health Benefits Committee as advisory committee representatives on April 18.  At this point each group will review the existing plans and return to the table on May 1 with positive reasons for recommending the plan they would like to see implemented.  Pam H requested that the AC approve a letter submitted by Mark, Doris and Pam P as to their support of a plan.  The request was approved with Mark to write the letter after meeting and conferring with Doris and Pam P, then forwarding to David for final approval and signature.
CICA conference:  Pam H passed out registration and lodging information for the CICA conference in June.  If anyone wants to go, there are funds through the advisory committed to attend, and then seek reimbursement through a travel claim form.
Travel Claims:  Committee members were provided with travel claim forms to complete for reimbursement to AC meetings.  When completed they need to go back to Pam H for processing.
2007/08 Budget:  Pam requested ideas to develop a budget for the next fiscal year.  She will take those ideas and present them with dollar amounts at the July meeting.  Ideas mentioned by the committee included: lunch for meetings, attendance at the 2008 CICA conference, transportation, newsletters from the PA, recognition awards, CICA meeting attendance, training incentives for providers, and surveys of consumers and providers.  Other ideas can be included at a later time.
The meeting adjourned at the committee moved to a strategic planning session with Linda Huffman.

Next General meeting July 23, 2007, 10:00 am.
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